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RES Champions,  
 
It is with mixed emotions that I inform you that Officer Ellison, School Resource Officer, has 
received a promotion and will not be working with us anymore.  The good news is that he does 
have a temporary replacement, Officer Sanders (see pictured below).  Officer Sanders is a K9 
officer and has a beautiful dog, Underdog, that partners with him.  Officer Sanders would like 
to allow Underdog to enter our building and interact with our students when appropriate.  If 
you, or your child, have any issues being around this dog please communicate your concerns 
to me in writing and we will make alternate accommodations. We anticipate this service dog 
will be a benefit to the student’s learning and we look forward to this new addition to our 
school community.  

 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffery J. Johnson 
Principal 
Richland Elementary School 
 
 
 


